Gentet, Matthias

From: Cuddy, Hilary

Sent: 22 January 2014 10:21

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning 2014/0321/P
Importance: High

Categories: Orange Category

Please log as an objection.

Hilary Cuddy

Planner

London Borough of Camden
0207 974 3844

From:

Sent: 22 January 2014 10:19

To: Cuddy, Hilary; Parker, Hannah; Rhodes, Maya

Cc: Chris Gardener; Jim Murray; Harrison, Adam (Councillor); Stephen Heath; Kaori O'Connor; Maureen Stroud
Subject: RE: Planning 2014/0321/P

Dear Ms Cuddy
Objection to planning permission 2014/0321/P

Further to my earlier emails, and having now read the planning application and the statement by Stephen
Johnson from St Giles, | comment further as following.

» He states that the extractor fan has been "operating continuously" since before November
2007. The previous restaurant was not a 24 hour restaurant, therefore the extractors were not
operating continuously - they were turned off at night.

+ The photographs submitted SHN1 and 511, are recent photos taken within the last year. The
shutters that were concealing the extractor fan were taken down mid 2013. The council and also
residents who live opposite were not aware of the extractor fan, because the St Giles Hotel had
concealed their existence with the use of these shutters, knowing that it was illegal to install the
extractor without planning permission, and also knowing that if they were visible, the residents
living opposite would complain and object

| object to the extractor because of the fumes produced that waft across the road and have twice caused
my apartment to smell like a grill restaurant. | can't leave my windows open for fear that the smell will
come inside. The summer months | can't be expected to be shut up inside with no ventilation because of
the nuisance and illegal installation of a the extractor fan opposite my flat.

The council has on 2 occasions visited my apartment to check for noise and smells, but on both occasions,
the restaurant was not busy, and therefore the smell and fumes were not detected. The photos and video
that | emailed you earlier however show exactly what happens when the restaurant is busy. Pedestrians



have to cross the road because of the pollution, and | have to shut my windows. This is a public nuisance
and can't be allowed to remain.

Regards

David Judd
Bedford Court Mansions



